
 

Scam Alert - Beware of Individuals
Impersonating Pharmacy Staff

The Board has been aware made aware of recent incidents involving an individual impersonating
a pharmacy technician who entered retail pharmacies claiming he was sent to provide
assistance. This individual subsequently engaged in controlled substance diversion.

As a reminder, please verify the identity and authorization of any individual you do not recognize
before allowing them access to any areas where drugs are stocked. Any intrusions should be
reported to police and the Board immediately. Thank you for your continued vigilance and
maintaining the security of your pharmacy. 

People call, text, and chat the 988 Lifeline to talk about a lot of emotional needs—not just
thoughts of suicide. Whatever your reason, the #988Lifeline is there to help. There is
hope.
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